
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents of Primary School Students, 
 
 
We are excited that Butterbeans, who bring their experience and passion for providing the youngest students with 
delicious meals using the healthiest, freshest foods possible and encouraging good habits, will be our food service 
provider again for this school year.  Butterbeans’ menus are designed to accommodate both the finicky and the 
sophisticated young palate while providing high quality, nutritional choices.  Please note that Enzo Pizza Friday’s 
have returned for the 18-19 school year and are only available to those on the full lunch program.   
 
If you have questions about any the Primary School Dining Services, please do not hesitate to contact Susie Cover, 
our tri-campus food director at scover@mka.org.  Questions regarding billing should be directed to Codi Scarpello in 
the MKA Business Office at cscarpello@mka.org.   
 

• Yearlong Full Lunch Program is available for $1,535.  
 For all Primary School students who are not on the lunch program, a snack plan costing  $455 for the school year is 
 mandatory and will be billed to your account in October.  
 

• Flexibility 
You may enroll in the program at two times during the school year; at the start of school (by September 5th) 
and at the return to school after winter break (by January 7th).  The January 7th date is the only time that you 
can drop the plan if you enrolled in September.   
 

• Register 
Please complete the below form, scan, and return via email to Codi Scarpello at cscarpello@mka.org. 
Alternatively you can enroll by emailing Codi with your child(ren) names and any allergies or dietary 
restrictions they may have. 
 

• Menus can be found at http://butterbeanskitchen.com/mka-menu/ as of the start of school.   
 

 
 
 

Primary School Lunch Program 
 
Please register my child/children in the lunch program for the year. 
Student’s Name Grade 
  
  
  
 
 
Allergies - please include any food allergies, sensitivities or dietary restrictions here: 
 
 
 
 
 


